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Group 2 News 
Continuing on with our natural disasters inspired Earth Science theme this term, Group 2 had 

the joy of attending an INcursion at the end of week 8 which explored many ideas we have 

examined over the last 8 weeks, as well as introducing new some new concepts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were very keen to share our knowledge! It was great to have so many hands on, sensory 

experiments to play with and investigate. 
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Sifting and separating out different grain size 

 

 

“We were 

learning about 

geology” - Ella 

“We found 

fool’s gold!” - 

Kate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thinking about the impact of asteroids 

“The balls banged together, then they smelled like fire smoke” - Tess 
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Panning for gold 

“I loved finding the gold, the shells and the rocks” - Aidan                

 “It was really interesting and very fun swishing the water!” - Toby 
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Playing with faults and folds 

“The puzzle was challenging. The colours and the shapes made it hard” - Nate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Observing the process of erosion and sedimentation 

“We saw pink glittery mountains get created” - Isobel 
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Investigating lava viscosity 

“It was really fun! We raced tubes and the red one was the fastest. The ball in that one got to 

the bottom the quickest” - Seb 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Erupting volcanoes 

“I was pouring bi carb soda and then vinegar and it burst like a volcano” - Cedar 

“The volcano explosion was my favourite. It went hiss. It was a chemical reaction.” - Matias 
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As term 3 draws to a close, Group 2 would like to wish the Kinma community a restful and 

joyful break over the holidays. We’ve had a great term of trying out new things like book 

club, gratitude journaling and drama games, and enjoyed our old favourites, JAM and Bread, 

Nuzzles and morning flow. We look forward to being together again in a couple of weeks, 

with anticipation for all the exciting things that happen in term 4.   

 

Lots of love, 

Kimberley, Aimelyn and Tristan 

Creating fossilization 

“I made a mountain on top of the 

dinosaur” - Mika 

Classifying types of rock 

“I found a blue thunder egg. I thought 

it might be igneous rock  because you 

find crystals in volcanoes” - Reuben 
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